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April 1, 2020 

 

 

Yesterday, March 31st, 2020 the province suspended classroom learning for K-12 

students indefinitely. Student education will continue.  

 

The remainder of this week is Spring Break. Next week will continue as originally 

planned, with the school suspension announcement - Manitoba Media Bulletin 

COVID-19 bulletin #33 and as per the parent and community update. 

 

During this time, the district will be preparing a plan for continued learning for our 

staff and students. Please watch for updates.  

 

Take care and be safe. 

 

 
 

 

Angele Bartlett                                                    Lorie Henderson 

Co-Superintendent                                              Co-Superintendent 


